
 
 

NOTES TO HOME THE WEEK OF JANUARY 18, 2022 
 
 
SEPAC: The CCLCS Special Education Parent Advisory Council invites you to fill out this survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1WUI8qgPorXyvyVO0eTBDliZU8WpFCgbhUcsCLPMSDY4/edit to provide 
feedback on meeting topics. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 25 at 6 p.m. via Zoom. The link 
will be published in Notes to Home the day before the meeting. 
 
Cell Phone Policy: Guardians! Please contact the office (774-408-7994) with any information that needs to be 
communicated to your child (as opposed to texting your student directly). Our cell phone policy includes 
phones being taken away for the day should they be found out of the backpack or pocket. If necessary, 
students may come to the office and make a phone call on their personal phones with permission. Thank you 
in advance for your help with this! 
 
CCLCS Merchandise - If you ordered spirit gear from Kaleidoscope Imprints, all orders are ready for pickup. 
Kaleidoscope is located at 129 Queen Anne Rd, Harwich. 
 
Clubs and Activities 
 
Art Spark will meet after school this Thursday, January 20 from 3:00-4:45 p.m. Students in the "Endangered 
Species Clay Tablets" will continue to create these tablets with guest artist Steve Kemp in the Studio. The 
"Paint A Masterpiece" students are working on acrylic paintings this week and should bring a smock! Everyone 
is enjoying this time to explore their creativity! 
 
Music 
 
Percussion will meet on Friday morning as usual, but Band and Chorus will not meet this week. 
 
Strings! Your schedule for this week: Wednesday at 7:45 to 8:30 a.m. for OM and NM. Friday at 7:45 to 8:30 
a.m. is Ensemble for all (please try to be on time). First period sectional is for NM and second period sectional 
is for BB. See you all very soon! Mrs. Schultze 
 
6th Grade 
 
Week-at-a-Glance: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MvlokKQpOBIAWwSkiqi6G5wTXNIrjQcH0IkBeJdr8PY/edit?usp=sharing  
 
6 Math Updates - Morning math lab will be this Thursday morning at 8 a.m. Math Zoom with NHS will be 
Thursday evening 6-7 p.m. The link is in the stream of our Google Classroom. Zoom class times are the same 
this week as last. :) 
 



7th Grade 
 
This week we will be writing a thesis essay in class which will address the question of whether Egyptian 
cultural heritage should be repatriated. Ask your student whether they think the Rosetta Stone should remain 
in England or be returned to Egypt and why! Students should NOT work on the essay at home; it MUST be 
done in class! 
 
8th Grade 
 
Cape Cod Tech Tour - On Monday, January 24 the entire 8th grade will be visiting the Cape Cod Tech for tours. 
We will be there from 9am to 1pm. Lunch is provided free of charge by the Tech. Your student should travel to 
and from school by their normal transportation. Contact Crash Sims (crsims@cclcs.info) if you have any 
questions. 
 
Calendar 
 
Tuesday, January 18  Admissions Open House, 6 p.m. 
Monday, January 24   8th grade visit the Cape Cod Tech for tours 
Monday, January 24  Board Trustees meeting, 6 p.m. 
Tuesday, January 25  SEPAC Meeting - 6 p.m. via Zoom  
Wednesday, February 2 No School for Students 
 
Community Notes: 

GenCyber Family Events 

Cape Cod Community College will host several space challenges events where interested students (and their 
parents!) can come to learn more about the GenCyber Space Challenge week-long programs. Each family 
event will have exciting cybersecurity activities for students and their parents to take part in such as 
codebreaking, spy parties, internet hoax scavenger hunts, and guest speakers in cybersafety.  

There are two events on Saturday, February 12 and Saturday, April 30. The event registration is required. The 
time frame for events will be 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Snacks will be included at each event. 

Register for the date of your choosing here! Questions? Contact Bridget Burger, Director, at 
gencyber@capecod.edu or call 774-330-4459. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Massachusetts Archaeological Society Cape Cod Chapter Talk 
“The Archaeology Of The Cape Cod National Seashore” with National Seashore Historian Bill Burke 
Wednesday, January 26, 2022 
7:00 p.m. at the Cape Cod Museum of Natural History 
869 Route 6A | Brewster, MA 
 
Cape Cod National Seashore is not just a mighty and wondrous strand of glacial sand. It holds within its 43,000 
acres an astounding collection of Native American habitation sites, shipwrecks, farmsteads, small cemeteries, 
tourist and industrial sites and military installations. Her archeological resources have been tapped unevenly 
and sporadically beginning in the 19th Century with more organized investigations beginning in the 1950s. 



After the creation of the Seashore in 1961, the National Parks Service began to systematically identify places 
like the Great Island Tavern site, followed by the ambitious McManamon survey of 1979-84 and the dramatic 
storm exposed Carns Site of 1990. Most recently, the University of MA Boston took a second look at the famed 
tavern site, employing new technology and approaches indicative of the need to rapidly document fast-
eroding sites as nature continues its reworking of our beloved glacial strand. Join Bill as he discusses this tale 
of discovery and the challenges ahead of documenting what's left and presenting to the public the most 
accurate story of life on early Cape Cod. 
 
Bill Burke serves as Historian for the National Seashore. Bill holds a BA in History summa cum laude from 
Providence College and a MA in Colonial American History and Historical Archeology from The College of 
William and Mary in Williamsburg, VA. He has worked at several National Parks from MA to VA. Bill lives in 
Harwich with his wife Stasia and 3 daughters. 
 
$5 per person or free to Cape Cod Chapter Members 
MASKS ARE ENCOURAGED 
 
Here is the link to the Facebook event: https://fb.me/e/2i6MT97ua 
 
TO ATTEND VIRTUALLY YOU MUST REGISTER AT: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYkdOmorTorGtU45tcWkue_PYRBaf4Ftklu  
 


